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9 COMMON GOOD FUND - USE OF UNALLOCATED BALANCES 2013/2014 (AN71-2013) 
 
Reference is made to Article VII of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 20th May, 2013, 
wherein the Committee approved proposals for use of unallocated Common Good Fund balances in 
2013/2014 (Report No 235-2013 refers).  It was noted in the report that a balance of £15,000 still 
remained unallocated. 
 
In partnership with other bodies including Dundee Civic Trust, Dundee Historical Environment Trust 
and Hillcrest Housing, it is proposed Dundee City Council make a contribution of £1,500 towards the 
cost of a Mary Slessor Commemorative Plaque that will provide a permanent memorial to Mary 
Slessor.  The plaque will be in Mary Slessor Square. 
 
It is recommended that the Policy and Resources Committee approve expenditure of £1,500 in 
financial year 2013/2014 towards the above project.  This expenditure will be met from the 
unallocated balances in the Common Good Fund 2013/2014 Revenue Budget. 
 


